Maureen Leahy and Pat Quinn

318 Porter Road

298-9839

Permit #2009-43

Map/Lot 223/11

16x20 family room addition

07-25-09
Permit 2009-43, 318 Porter Road. I received a call form the contractor saying he wanted the perimeter drains inspected so he could backfill. He never called to have me inspect the footer or frost wall forms although he was given the inspection sheet. He said he took pictures, but I let him know that he needed to have the work inspected prior to pouring concrete. I went over and saw Maureen and looked over the concrete work (used foam wall blocks). The perimeter drains were not installed and I told Maureen to let the contractor know on Monday that I needed to see them before he backfilled. 


Time 1.0

07-27-09
Permit 2009-43, 318 Porter Road. I received a call that they were ready for the inspection of the perimeter drain. They tied the drain into the existing drain for the house only on the back side against the hillside. There is solid ledge on the front and the side of the frost wall. I gave the okay to backfill and told them to call when the rough in wiring is ready for inspection as there will not be any plumbing in the addition.


Time 0.5 

09-24-09
Permit 2009-43, 318 Porter Road. I inspected the insulation on the addition. It was okay and told the to call when everything was completed.


Time 0.3

David H Lersch

Plainfield Building Inspector

